
T R A N S L A T I O N 
 

Ref. No.: SG-TRAD-201200098 
Prepared by: S.L. de Sánchez 
Date: January 25, 2012 

 
January 24, 2012 
Circular No. SBP-DR-0025-2012 
 
 
 
General Manager 
 
 

Subject: Invitation – Breakfast Meeting. Presentation 
on the Banking Center’s 2011 Performance 
 

Dear General Manager: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that on Tuesday, February 14, 2012 the 
Superintendency of Banks will host a breakfast for the purpose of making a 
presentation of “The Banking Center’s 2011 Performance”. Since this event is of 
great importance, we have invited Dr. Guillermo Babatz, President of the 
National Banking and Securities Commission of Mexico, as the keynote 
speaker. His talk will be on “The Perspective on International Markets and their 
Impact in Latin America.” 
 
The event will be held in the Salón Gran Ancón of the Sheraton Hotel, located 
on Via Israel, from 7:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. 
 
We would be honored to have you as our guest. 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 


